
Future.

New Reading Store.
We are thrilled to introduce our new Reading Store, set to open on 

January 2nd, 2024, after undergoing a full refurbishment.

Our new store is located at:

Chatham Place, Reading, RG1 7AZ

The new store will provide us with double the space compared to our 

current location. Additionally, there will be better and closer parking 

facilities available if visiting by car.

Our current location will close its doors fully on the 30th October. We 

apologise for any inconvenience whilst we get our new premises ready 

but we will, in the interim, be offering freepost on checkout for all 

online orders.

For the latest trading hours, please visit our website.
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